
 

 

December 28, 2024                                                                       LTTL/L&S/2024-25/12/11 
 
To, 
The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
Maharashtra, India 

The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
Maharashtra, India 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub  : Announcement - Closure of Trading Window 

 
Ref  : Le Travenues Technology Limited (the “Company”) 

 
BSE Scrip Code: 544192 and NSE Symbol: IXIGO 
 

In compliance with the provisions of the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 
2015, as amended (‘SEBI PIT Regulations’) and Le Travenues Technology Limited Code 
of Conduct, to Regulate, Monitor and Report Trading by Designated Persons (“LTTL Code 
of Conduct”), please note that the Trading Window for trading / dealing in the securities of 
Le Travenues Technology Limited (the "Company") will remain closed from Tuesday, 
December 31, 2024 for all Designated Persons. Accordingly, no trading / dealing in the 
securities of the Company shall be done by the Designated Persons during the Window 
Closure Period. 
 
Absent unusual developments, it is expected that the Trading Window will reopen after 48 
hours of the submission of financial results to the Stock Exchanges by the Company for 
the quarter and nine months ending December 31, 2024, which is expected during the first 
week of February 2025. 
 
We will notify you again when the window does reopen.    
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Le Travenues Technology Limited 
 

 
Suresh Kumar Bhutani 
(Group General Counsel, Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 
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